BRICKHILL ROAD WELLINGBOROUGH NN8 3JH

**T** +44 (0)1933 222830 E enquiries@weaversacademy.org.uk NORTHAMPTONSHIRE www.weaversacademy.org.uk



9th December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

## MUFTI DAY - Wednesday 15th December 2021

On Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> December we are going to begin our festive celebrations with a Winter Festival themed mufti day.

Students are asked to contribute £1 donation to charity to take part. This can be paid in advance via Parent Pay or if required, paid in cash in Period 1. Our Student Parliament will be voting on which charities we will support; this will be communicated to the wider student body once decided.

Students can wear Christmas jumpers or other festive attire but there is no obligation to go out and buy an item specifically for this event. If any students want to take the theme a bit further, they may consider dressing as a Christmas Tree or Elf for the day. There will also be prizes awarded for the most original and festive outfits.

Season's Greetings!

Yours sincerely

Mrs T Goody Vice Principal